PCG Meeting Notes	21.1.20

Present: Stefan, Tim, Rainer, Frances, Catherine, Alex
Apologies: Maria


1. No accidents reported during the period.
2. RFIs – there has been very good progress on these. Two outstanding are the location of the gas bottle for M1 and the relocation of the main switchboard. S & W are chasing this up with Aotea and Hall Bros for pricing.
3. Variations
· Final cost of tent hire confirmed
· Upgrading sliding mechanisms on shutters. PCG approves this.
· We think we have provisional allowances for everything remaining. 
4. Programme: No extension of time requests
· The blower test has been done on the first of the High St units and got to the target. This will be repeated when other units are sealed. 
· Cavity battens for cladding are 80% up on High Street
· We have confirmed the ‘white’ colour for the exterior cladding on High Street. This painting will get underway in the next 2 weeks. We have yet to confirm the ‘red’ colour.  
· S & W need a drawing with colours for the back walls of the external staircases so that there are no mistakes made. 
· All of the floor framing has been completed on Alva St. 
· Retaining walls and levels have been completed in the parking area adjacent to the Common House.
5. Risk Management: no significant vehicle movements
6. Contingency. We had overall 275,000. This is down to $273,000- due to the tent hire and changes to sliding shutters. 
7. Rainer has requested that we change the position of the internal stair handrail in the D units from the outside to the inside of the stairwells. Tim agrees that we can do a variation but that it is likely to be cost neutral. Tim will issue a design note to S & W once Rainer has explained the change at Thursday’s meeting. He will email Sara to include this on the agenda. The change has the recommendation of the PCG.
8. Alex sent a note to Megan Ross to say that we will soon be putting a line across the easement. In reply, she requested a plan. To provide this, we need to get some information from Fluent. Installation should be quick and our preference is that it would go under the retaining wall on the Montpellier boundary. We need to ask Megan for access when we know when the line is going to be put through.
9. The variation process for individual unit holders who make changes has been set. S & W will issue a stand-alone invoice and it will be paid for by the individual(s). A few private changes have been included in a list of Tim’s costs. He will send these on to the private unit holders. 

Next meeting 18 February, 10 am 
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